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 COMMERCIAL FLORICULTURE SURVEY 
 

LINCOLN, Neb. May 21, 2024 – Floriculture estimates for 2023 are now available, according 

to the USDA’s National Agricultural Statistics Service (NASS). The estimates cover all 50 
states. The top 28 states are published individually with the remaining states combined into the 

“other states” total. The data release will provide the number of operations, area of production, 

quantity sold, and average number of agricultural workers per operation. 

 

The data can be accessed using the NASS Quick Stats database at quickstats.nass.usda.gov. View 

the highlights at https://www.nass.usda.gov/Publications/Highlights/index.php 
 

 

Find agricultural statistics for your county, State, and the Nation at www.nass.usda.gov 
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